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Dear Friends and Members of CCI Germany,

Our meeting 2018 will be in the beautiful town of Seiffen (Ore Montains), the region of carvers and
turners of nice chess pieces.

It will take place from 25. – 28. October 2018 - please check the
announcement for details. (Sorry, only available in German language).

We anticipate a high attendance for this meeting, even if that region is a little bit out of the way. However
we hope any connaisseur of chess culture will be attracted to the nicely compiled program.

Early bookings (till 18 September) are therefore advised, to take advantage of the special discounted room
rates in the Schlosshotel Purschenstein.

Members of the Chess History & Literature Society, which is dedicated to the collection of chess
books, are again cordially invited.

Yours Sincerely

https://www.kwabc.org/files/kwabc/news/2018/09/thomas_thompsen_x1280.jpg
https://www.kwabc.org/files/kwabc/news/2018/09/thomas_thompsen_x1280.jpg
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Ore_Mountains
https://www.kwabc.org/files/kwabc/news/2018/09/programm_seiffen_deutsch.pdf
https://www.purschenstein.de/en-gb


Thomas Thomsen

More information:

Schlosshotel Purschenstein
Seiffen
Bergkirche Seiffen
Fortuna Bernstein
Spielzeugmuseum Seiffen
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